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MHS Supply Drive 

For Sumas Elementary 
MHS, along with the other high schools across the county, is collecting 

supplies for Sumas Elementary.  If you are not aware, Sumas Elementary 

was destroyed in the recent flooding.  The school lost most of its books 

and supplies. Teachers lost their classrooms, and now are working to start 

from scratch at surrogate schools. 

MHS has adopted the kindergarten classrooms.  We are collecting 

everything that a kindergarten classroom could need.  Books, spiral 

notebooks, pencils, markers, crayons, gluesticks, paints.  The kindergarten 

teachers have provided links to their Amazon Wishlists.  The links are listed 

below: 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/RQ4X5PIT8CC0?ref_=wl_share 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/JEV6B4VTCO6?ref_=wl_share 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/TAUUIXT5IVVV?ref_=wl_share 

We will be collecting supplies November 29th—December 6th.  Items can 

be dropped off in the MHS office.  If you have any questions please 

contact: Kelly Gookstetter at 360-318-2282 or 

kgookstetter@meridian.wednet.edu 


